
Bibich Elementary 
February 11, 2022 

 

Random Acts of Kindness 

This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are: AJ  

Castillo, Layla Gonzalez, Lilliana Nevarez, Eva Ruf, and  

Chris Wendelin.  Great job everyone!!!!! 

Incoming Kindergarten Parent Meeting 

An informational meeting for parents of incoming 2022 - 2023 Kindergarten students 

will be held on: Thursday, Feb. 17 
 

The meeting time is at 6:00 pm in the LCHS auditorium.  Please enter through Door A 

or B.  There will be plenty of seating to allow for social distancing.  Masks will be  

required.   

Valentine’s Party 

Valentine Parties are scheduled for Monday.  PTO will provide wrapped 

treats and a drink for the party with the money that was collected at 

the beginning of the year.  PLEASE DO NOT send in any treats or  

prizes.  Children may bring in Valentine’s. 

Kindergarten Enrollment 

Kindergarten enrollment for 2022-2023 school year will be available  

online from March 14-18.  To be eligible for K indergarten, your child must 

be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2022 and legally reside within the Lake Central 

School Corporation boundaries.  The following documents WILL BE required: child’s 

original legal birth certificate (no hospital copy), parents valid Indiana Driver’s License 

or State ID with current address, two proofs of residency (i.e., home ownership  

papers or rental agreement, and one current utility bill verifying address), and in the 

case of a divorce or separation, a copy of the custody papers. Children that are 5 

years old between Aug. 2 - Oct. 1, 2022 may appeal for early entrance to  

Kindergarten by contacting the office.  Documentation MUST be submitted  

before enrollment is complete.   

2-22-2022 

2-22-2022 is on a Tuesday!!  We encourage Bibich student/staff 

to dress like twins, “TWOS”Day shirts, or wear tutus, tiaras, ties, 

two bows, etc.  

Penny Wars 
Penny Wars was a success!! We raised $1,683.16!!!   

Top 3 classes that raised the most money were: 

1st Place - Mrs. Skipper 

2nd Place - Mrs. Bowen 

3rd Place - Ms. Frazier 

Thanks to all the students and parents who donated, this was the most we raised 

since 2012!!  Special thanks to Mrs. Ruf for counting all the change & organizing this 

event. 



PTO NEWS 
AmazonSmile 

When shopping on Amazon, please select Bibich PTO as your charity. 

 

February Dine-Out 

Just a reminder, that our February Dine-out is scheduled for Mon., 

Feb. 28, at Texas Roadhouse in Dyer, between 3pm - 10pm.  Just 

mention Bibich at checkout and the PTO will receive 10% of your  

entire bill.  Carry outs are welcome also!! 

Feb. 14 Valentine Parties 

Feb. 21 President’s Day - No School 

Mar. 8  Early Release @11:40am - No AM EC classes 

Mar. 11 End of 3rd grading period 

Mar. 21-25 Spring Break—No School 

Mar. 29 Spring Pictures 

Apr. 12 Early Release @11:40am - No PM EC classes 

Apr. 15 Easter Break—No School 

May 9  4th Grade Kahler Orientation 

May 10 Early Release @ 11:40am - No AM EC classes Tuesday, March 8 

Give Kids A Smile 

Pediatric Dental Care, Inc. is hosting the Give Kids A Smile event to 

provide ONLY emergency dental services to children from under-

served families in need.  Priority will be given on a first-come first-

served basis. This event will take place on Monday, Feb. 14 from 

9am - 2:15pm at Pediatric Dental Care, Inc. in Crown Point, IN.    

For more information, please contact 219-488-2410. 

Lake Central Field House 

Don’t forget the Field House is opened for walking on Monday and 

Wednesday evenings from 7pm - 9pm.  Visitors should park in the front of 

the school and enter through Door C.  Walkers will be asked to sign an 

injury waiver upon entering for the first time. 

Kids Heart Challenge 

We kicked off our Kids Heart Challenge last week during P.E. class. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, some of the “instant prizes” have 

not yet arrived.  Please be patient as we wait for supplies to come 

in!  Miss Noel will do her best to keep everyone updated.  All  

envelopes are due Friday, Feb. 25!  Contact Miss Noel at  

gnoel@lcscmail.com with any questions. 

Paraprofessionals Needed 

If you are interested in becoming a paraprofessional in LCSC, please complete the 

online application and contact the Bibich office at (219) 322-1185. 

Bibich Yearbook 

Yearbook order forms went out earlier this week. Orders are due  

Friday, Feb. 18.  Cost is $15.  ONLINE orders only, please visit  

inter-state.com/order and enter code 65848M.   


